
Dear students, 
  
Greetings from the Polytechnic Institute of Beja! 
  
We are ready to receive nominations for exchange studies at the Polytechnic Institute of 
Beja for the spring semester of 2020.  
 
Students can find all the relevant information about the semester in the List of Courses 
offered in English for 2019/2020 AY and in Info Sheet. 
 
Notwithstanding this offer, students will be able to choose another course unit, taught with 
tutorial support, available at the link: 
https://www.ipbeja.pt/en/Courses/Pages/Bachelors_Degrees.aspx 
  
The Polytcehnic of Rijeka will nominate its students by sending the required data to 
gri@ipbeja.pt: 

 Name of the student 

 Personal Identification Number 

 E-mail address 

 Study area and code  

 
After that, students will receive an email from mobility@ipbeja.pt to register. 
Students complete the form at the platform and upload the documents before submitting 
the application. 
  
The deadline for submitting the application is 15th December (2nd semester). 
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